
 
 
 
 

COUNCIL MEETING – 28th NOVEMBER 2024 
 

QUESTIONS FROM ELECTORS UNDER PROCEDURE RULE 9 
 

1. From Mr Gordon Moffatt to Councillor Zarait  
 

“What was the reason for cancellation of the Trustee Committee in October and please 
confirm with absolute certainty the scheduled meeting on 15/01/2025 will go ahead, 
most especially when set against the backdrop of a multitude of cancellations by SBC 
when overseeing Trusts - is this really too much to hope for given the £555,924.09 
spent on 'SBC Members' Allowances 2023/24'?” 

 
 

2. From Mr Steven Gillingwater to Councillor Chahal  
 

“Can the Lead Member explain how we are in this together, when the Conservatives 
expect staff to bring their own stationary and our vulnerable residents are expected to 
choose between food, heat or paying council tax while Councillors collect their 
allowances which totals over £550,000 a year. Where is in it together actually 
happening?”  
 

 


